
Chair LaRe, Vice Chair Swearingen, Ranking Member Leland, and Members of Criminal Justice Committee, I 
Am Loh, from Cleveland, Ohio, which is located in Cuyahoga County, or you may know it as the Greater 
Cleveland. 
 
Greater Cleveland is one of the metropolitan areas in Ohio with more than one million people of the population 
with greater diversities in many aspects.  However, this HB 109 is a very narrow, single-minded bill not only 
confuse the diverse population, but also complicate the problems the police and criminal justice system in 
Greater Cleveland have been struggling.  It will further waste public fundings and other resources in lawsuits 
against police and government. 
 
Thank you for listening and reconsider for the best interests for the people and taxpayers' money by voting 
"NO" to this impractical bill. 
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